
 

 

The Village of Bentley Park Home Owners Association, Inc. 

Board Meeting  

 

 
The Board Meeting for the Board of Directors of The Village of Bentley Park Home Owners 

 

Association, Inc. was held on Sunday, October 2, 2017 at the Pool Cabana of Bentley Park.  
The Meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM. 
 
Certification of a Quorum: Directors present were John Siamas, Bill Gopsill, Marlene Nachman 
and Seless Emanuels. Jean Strickland was absent.  A quorum was established.   
 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
Vote to Approve Removal of Debris from hurricane: 
The Board voted to select EZFill Hauling garbage collection service in Pinellas County, FL, at a 
rate of $499 per dumpster, to fill and remove the debris. A motion to vote was made by Bill 
Gopsill, second by Seless Emanuels, and it passed unanimously 
 
 
Adjournment – There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was 
adjourned at 6:10 PM.  Motion by Bill, Second by John it passed unanimously. 
 
NEXT MEETING WILL BE THURSDAY, OCTOBER 19 AT 6:00 P.M.  
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